NASHVILLE ARTS AND ENTERTAINMENT COMMISSION MARKETING COMMITTEE MEETING THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2018

Committee Members in attendance: Anabel Hopkins (chair), Jonathan Bolte, Nancy Crocker and Cathy Martin.

BUSINESS

The meeting began at 1:00pm at Common Grounds located at 66 N. Van Buren St, Nashville, IN.

The following items were discussed:

- 1. New Art Walk plans
 - Using money from Cultural District grant
 - Groups to potentially collaborate with (schools, galleries, businesses, etc.)
- 2. Banners for the corners
 - Art Walk, special events, Arts Village
 - Jonathan will check about the availability of poles and estimate cost of banners
 - Cathy to talk with Brenda
 - Ask BC Art Guild graphic designer about banners/flags
 - Cathy to talk with Roberta about banner design

Meeting adjourned at 2:00pm.

Anabel Hopkins

 $\frac{3-8-88}{\text{Date}}$